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But unfortunately, current immigration policy forces unemployed Americans to compete for scarce 
jobs with immigrants, millions of whom are illegal aliens who have no right to be here.

According to government figures, the total number of working-age native-born Americans without 
a job was 59 million in the first quarter of this year.  Yet the U.S. government continues to import 
millions of working-age foreign immigrants, and proposes to bring in even more in the future.  In 
2000, 74 percent of working-age Americans had a job.  By 2007, that declined to 71 percent, and 
in the first part of this year, only 66 percent had a job.   From 2000 to 2013 the total number of 
natives with a job fell by 1.3 million even though the number of working-age Americans increased 
by 16.4 million.  At the same time, the total number of immigrants (legal and illegal) with a job 
grew by 5.3 million.  

Tell your congressman you want immigration policies that are fair to struggling American families.


